
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0343

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 15/12/2021

Development:

Location :

2 prefabricated units for use as an office (31.5sq.m) and a canteen (23.3sq.m) located adjacent to the existing 

permitted Retail Shop (ref. SD16A/0239) within a 0.0125 hectare application area at the existing quarry.

Belgard Townland, Fortunestown, Tallaght, Dublin 24



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

28/01/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water     

                                                                                                

All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




